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Public Notice of Decisions on Proposed Plan Change 73 
– Financial Contributions to the Western Bay of Plenty 

District Plan First Review  
 
The Western Bay of Plenty District Council has made decisions on submissions to Proposed 
Plan Change 73 – Financial Contributions.  
 
The decisions, and re-drafted versions of those sections of the District Plan First Review 
changed as a consequence to these decisions, can be viewed at:  
 

 Western Bay of Plenty District Council offices at Barkes Corner, Tauranga;  
 Katikati, Te Puke, Omokoroa and Waihi Beach Library and Service Centres;  
 Council’s website www.westernbay.govt.nz/planchanges69-74 

 
Those persons who lodged submissions are being sent copies of the decisions relevant to 
those submissions (no further submissions have been lodged). 
 
 
Miriam Taris  
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 

 
 


